
Upcoming Programs for 2023

With the new year right around the corner, there is a lot in the works for the youth of Juab 
County! Here is a list of the new animal programs coming up!:
~ Livestock Study Nights

● Want to learn about Livestock? Come join us for Livestock Study Nights starting in
January and offered bi-weekly at the extension office. Youth will learn all about livestock
in many different sectors. Get registered for 4-H and come participate in January!

● All study nights will be held from 5-6ish pm at the Extension Office in Nephi in the
clubhouse.

● There may be a few exceptions to the time frame as we get closer because
arrangements are being made for one or two “in-the-field” type activities where we will
travel to do hands-on type stuff. If you have any questions contact Hailey at (435)
623-3450 or hailey.holden@usu.edu

● For more information, see Juab Extension social media pages for tentative dates and
info.

~ Horse Study Nights
● Love horses but don’t own one? Want to broaden your knowledge about our equine

friends? Come join us for Horse Study nights starting in January and being held
bi-weekly at the extension office. Get registered for 4-H and come participate in January!

● All study nights will be held from 5-6ish pm at the Extension Office in Nephi in the
clubhouse.

● There may be a few exceptions to the time frame as we get closer because
arrangements are being made for one or two “in-the-field” type activities where we will
travel to do hands-on type stuff. If you have any questions contact Hailey at (435)
623-3450 or hailey.holden@usu.edu

● For more information, see Juab Extension social media pages for tentative dates and
info.

~ Quad County Small animal Club
● Interested in Rabbits, Poultry, or Game birds? Come join the virtual small animal club

along with youth from Millard, Sevier, Utah, and Juab Counties!
● Learn from Industry experts, backyard enthusiasts, and amazing volunteers!
● Get registered for 4-H and if you have any questions contact Hailey at (435) 623-3450 or

hailey.holden@usu.edu
● For more information, see Juab Extension social media pages for tentative dates and

info.
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